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CITY FACILITIES – Company Re measurement 

 
Dear Colleagues, 
 

The company have made their announcement regards their re measurement and what they need to 
undertake. As such formal consultation is being held with colleagues on the proposed changes that the 
company are looking at. We understand that some colleagues may not completely understand the 
company proposal and may feel vulnerable as a result. GMB wishes to re assure you that you are not 
alone and assistance is at hand if you require such. 
 

City FM have discussed their proposals with GMB, and your GMB full time officers are aware of the 
company proposals. The company at those stores identified that are affected (not all stores are 
affected), will discuss with colleagues their proposals with regards, 1) Potential Re Rota, or 2) a 
potential in reduction of contracted hours/ Re Rota. Colleagues will be asked to complete a company 
questionnaire regards colleague’s flexibility, so that it can help the company plan accordingly, and help 
mitigate potential unnecessary redundancies.  
 

The company has assured GMB that they will be open to being inventive and do all that they can to 
avoid redundancy, albeit there may be some colleagues that may be potentially impacted. For those 
colleagues that are GMB members and who require assistance during the consultation process, or 
those wishing to become GMB members, you may contact your GMB Lead Regional Organiser at:-  
 

Name  Region  GMB Office & Tel No  Email Address 

Shaun Graham  London  Norwich –01603 626492  shaun.graham@gmb.org.uk  

Rachelle Wilkins  Midland & E Coast Peterborough – 01733 344418  rachelle.wilkins@gmb.org.uk  

Michael Hopper  Northern  Middlesbrough – 01642 241751 michael.hopper@gmb.org.uk 

Giovanna Holt  North West & Irish Oldham – 0161 6273062  giovanna.holt@gmb.org.uk  

Barry Fletcher  Scotland  Falkirk – 01324 637246 barry.fletcher@gmb.org.uk  

Kevin Brandstatter  Southern  Basingstoke – 01256 308080 kevin.brandstatter@gmb.org.uk  

Ruth Bennett  South West  Cardiff – 029 2049 1260  ruth.bennett@gmb.org.uk  

Lynn Brook  Yorkshire  Wakefield – 0845 337 7777 lynn.brook@gmb.org.uk  

Rebecca Mitchell  Birmingham & W 
Midlands  

Halesowen – 0121 550 4888  rebecca.mitchell@gmb.org.uk  

 
 
Yours Sincerely, 

Mick Rix 
Mick Rix 
National Officer 
GMB 
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